
 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Durham County Council, I wanted to write to give my sincere thanks for 

your school taking part in the Holocaust Memorial Flame Art Project. It was an 

important commemorative project to mark the 75th Anniversary of the liberation of 

Auschwitz. I was truly amazed by the standard of the artwork we received, and it 

played an important part in our exhibitions at County Hall, Durham, East Durham 

College and Durham Cathedral. 

I would be grateful if you could pass on my thanks to the young people and staff 

involved in this project. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Cllr Angela Surtees 

Portfolio Holder for Social Inclusion  


